
Michael Hsun <mhsun@grovara.com>

Re: Order list: Wholesome sweeteners 2020-10-29 # 201029-2323-1991 

Ulziidelger Sumiya <ohinoo_72@yahoo.com> Mon, Nov 23, 2020 at 6:12 AM
To: Michael Hsun <mhsun@grovara.com>
Cc: Logistics Grovara <logistics@grovara.com>, Grovara Orders <orders@grovara.com>

Dear Michael Hsun 

Sorry for the delayed payment transaction. 
We have transmitted the last payment of $7335.24. 

There is something to clarify. Would you kindly explain more on the amount of $335. 

The Tuushin transportation company will be getting in touch with you. 

There is a request to you: the products should have the new manufacturing date, because: as indicated in the Mongolian
law, once the 1/3 of the time after the manufacturing date passed at the point of customs inspection, the delivery of the
product will not be allowed in through the customs and it will be destroyed, and regardless of the volume of the delivery a
big amount of fine will be imposed. Therefore, would you kindly take this into your consideration and notify on this
information further to your manufacturers, please. 
I hope we will cooperate on this issue by taking it into account.

Regards 
Ulzii 
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